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February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very excited to have booked KAPLA Clubs to come into school on Friday 

22nd March to work with the children in Year 1 and Year 2 as part of our 

engineering topic. A KAPLA Clubs school workshop is a unique, 3D hands on 

learning activity where every single child participates. Each class will work on a 

specific construction together under the guidance of a KAPLA expert. By the end 

of the day, the children will have created their own unique exhibition, a sort of a 

museum display showcasing each child’s artistic contribution to a monumental 

masterpiece. We are hoping that we will be able to invite parents in to see the 

exhibition – more details to follow on this.  

 The date of the visit into school is Friday 22nd March 2024 

 The cost for each child is £5.00 

 If you are unable to meet the costs of the workshop, please speak to Mrs Carr 

or Miss Bowler at the earliest possible time. This will be in the strictest 

confidence.  

 If you are able to make this contribution, please pay into the school account:  

NCC Sparhawk Infant and Nursery School – Imprest A/C 

Sort Code: 20-62-61 

Account Number: 70111627 

Reference – “KAPLA” 

We cannot accept cash in school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Key Stage 1 Team  

 

http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/

